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Board of Trustees 
Hussey – Mayfield Memorial Public Library 

Public Hearing for 2021 Budget 
Friday, October 2, 2020 

Via ZOOM 
 

A special meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Hussey-Mayfield Memorial Public 
Library was held October 2, 2020, and called to order at 10:01 a.m.  All members of the Board of 
Trustees were present except Christine Squier, Christina Hage, and Micah Vincent. Sarah Moore, 
Executive Director; Kimberly Olivares, Administrative & Project Specialist; were also present.  
Sandy Sifferlen, President, presided.  
 

Public Hearing for 2021 Budget 
 
 Sandy Sifferlen called the meeting to order at 10:01 a.m. declaring that this was a public 
hearing for the 2021 budget.   
 
 Sandy noted that no members of the public offered comments about the 2021 budget and 
the meeting adjourned at 10:02 A.M. 
 
 
 
 
 

 _________________________ 
  Molly Hanlon, Secretary  
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